
From: Carl Boehm  

Subject: T u p application 

Date: March 19, 2024 at 4:09:02 PM PDT 

To: syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 
 

 

 

Hello Susan I am writing you to show support for geneen gorgiev’s tup application as someone 

who grew up on gabriola she had many connections to this island and the people here she has 

shown support for locals time and again when they needed housing. I think her location makes 

sense for This  kind of activity and feel there is a need for both short term rentals and the kind of 

wellbeing work shops she facilitates through her home here on gabriola I’m my opinion we all 

benefit from having spaces for both off islanders and locals to stay for short and medium term. I 

am confident she will always be reasonable with any neibours that have complaints and the 

Benifits far out weigh the down sides. Thank you for your time  

Sincerely Carl boehm  
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